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Allowing auxiliary dwelling units in our city's commercial zones is an important, much-needed change to 
economically integrate our community and make it more environmentally sustainable. This policy opens the 
door to various entrepreneurial ventures including small businesses run by families who might be able to live 
where they work. Allowing for such creativity and vibrancy is wonderful to see. It is my sincere hope that this 
will open up new land use possibilities outside of areas currently most associated with bustling street life, 
namely Old Town and Del Ray. I and my grassroots pro-housing organization strongly endorse this measure 
and urge the council's unanimous adoption of it. 

Thank you and best regards, 

Luca Gattoni-Celli 
Founder, YIMBYs of Northern Virginia 
YIMBYsOfNoVA.org I Email Alerts I Media I Facebook Group 
843-793-7106 (Mobile/Signal ) Linkedln Twitter Medium 
Emergent Ventures Grantee (21st Cohort) 
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